
Addendum to Design Brief - Engineering Comments from Pre-consultation Meeting for 

Purolator Kanata West facility, held on November 4th, 2019 

 

 
 

NOTE: Subsequent to the pre-consultation meeting, it was determined by the Ontario Ministry of 

Environment, Conservation, and Parks (MECP) that Environmental Compliance Approval for this 

proposed development is not required.  


